Dear [Franchise Owner's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the success of our
franchise network, we value your input and feedback following our recent Annual General
Meeting.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts and
suggestions regarding the event. Your insights are crucial in helping us improve future meetings
and enhance the support we provide to our franchisees.

Feedback Questions:

What did you find most beneficial about the AGM?

Were there any topics you felt were missing or should be discussed in detail?
How would you rate the overall organization of the event?

Any additional comments or suggestions?

Please reply to this email by [response deadline], as your feedback is invaluable to us.
Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to our franchise community.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



